
You will be asked  voluntary self - identification questions on the following information:  

 

• Sex/Gender – As a government contractor, we are asked to provide workforce data for government 
reporting purposes, including the gender makeup of our workforce.  
 

• Gender Identity – As an Equal Opportunity Employer, we do not discriminate on the basis of any 
protected characteristic.  We welcome all individuals of all gender identities and ask you to voluntarily 
self-identify the gender identity that best aligns with you. 

 
• Race/Ethnicity – As a government contractor, we are asked to provide workforce data for government 

reporting purposes, including the race/ethnicity makeup of our workforce.  
 

opportunity to qualified people with disabilities.  We have a goal of having at least 7% of our workers as 
people with disabilities. The law says we must measure our progress towards this goal.  To do this, we 
must ask applicants and employees if they have a disability or have ever had one. People can become 
disabled, so we need to ask this question at least every five years. 

 
 

Resources 
To learn more about voluntary-self-identification, please visit the U.S. Department of Labor’s Office of 

Federal Contract Compliance Programs (OFCCP). 
 
If you have any questions for us, please reach out to hr@dlrgroup.com. 
  

https://www.dol.gov/agencies/ofccp
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